Mareh 24, 1953,

Mre. Clyde G, Sharrer

Director of Aviation ;
Department of Aviation
Midland, Texas

Dear Mr, Sharrer:

= Your letter of March 21, enclos-~
ing a copy of an address you are to deliver in
Kansas City, Missouri today on "Aviation in Texas,”
has been received, :

Thank you very much for sending
Mr. Carter this data and information, and it shall
be brought to his attention as soon as he returns
to the office. As you probably know, he has been
ordered by his physicisns to take a prolonged rest.
As soonsas he feels equal to 1%, your "History of

Aviation in Texas" will be turned over to him.

Yours very truly,

Secretary to A. G. Carter
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